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Agenda Item 
Item 7. I. – 2022 Legislative Action 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
On December 21, 2021, Lisa Frenette and I met virtually with Senator Ingebrigtsen.  We discussed Area #3 and the 

possibility of state funding for the project.  The Senator requested additional information, which was sent to him the 

following week.   

Lisa Frenette has been trying to set up a meeting with Representative Rick Hanson and to date we have not been able get a 

meeting with the Representative. Last week Lisa informed us of last week of the most recent plans for meeting with elected 

officials at the Capitol.  The House id not allowing any direct meetings.  The Senate is more flexible, but still is not back to 

normal.  

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, January 19, 2022 


